
 

SVYEMS/Academics/2018-19/051                      Date: 14-02-2019 

 

 

Dear Parents , 

Congratulations !!! Your ward has participated in ‘Rangoli Competition’ . 

 

Kindly send your ward with required material on 15/02/2019. Grains and Flower petals are not allowed.  

(Time: School Hours) 

 

Regards  

Principal  

 


